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Franklin R. Dillman
2273  C. R. 54 West
Notasulga, AL 3866

frank@,frankdillman.com

CERTIFIED MAIL

March 22, 2016

Honorable Louis Maxwell
Chairman, Macon County Commission
101  E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735

Dear Honorable Maxwell :

In compliance with the Alabama State Code,1975, §41-13-1, §36-1240, and §36-12-41, I
requested written details of the R. E. Corbitt' s Macon County retirement package and specific
electronic data for 2015 county business licenses. Both calls for county information are
urfulfilled as requested.

For your convenience, I have enclosed a copy of the two afore mentioned letters dated February
29, 2016 and December 31, 2015, respectively.

Following receipt of incomplete business license data in a format I did not request, I asked you at
February 22, 2016 continuation meeting when I will obtain the data as requested. I offered and
you declined the return of the incomplete business license data and an additional copy of my
December 31, 2015 letter.

I call for both Open Records requests be satisfied by Monday, April 11, 2016 or I receive a
written explanation to why they remain unfulfilled.

Respectfully,

Frank Dillman
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